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  Week of November 15th…
 What are we doing this week?
Reading/Grammar: For the next three weeks we take a break from our Harcourt program and dive into our first lit study, Freckle Juice. Students will be placed in book clubs and they will rotate various jobs as they read this very funny chapter book. This will give us a chance to put our CAFÉ reading strategies to work and explore a book in depth.  
Writing: This week we merge our reading and writing and write friendly letters to Andrew (the main character of Freckle Juice) and give him some advice about his ‘problem’. Students will use what they know about Andrew to help him out.  
Science: This week we look at life in space and what that is like. We have a fun lesson on animals in space and how they have been used in the space program for decades.
Math: We have been working slow and steady on topic 5 to ensure that everyone understands the ‘meaning’ of multiplication and different strategies on how to figure it out. This week we begin looking at some of the specific facts such as multiplying by 0,10, and 9. I have delayed starting our fact program, Rocket Math, because I want to be sure we are solid in the theory of multiplication first. I do encourage you to have your child practicing some of the easier facts such as 0,1, and 2 for weekly fact practice. 
 November Info to know: 
19th: Early release day for teacher inservice
25th/26th: No school…Happy Thanksgiving! 
Respectfully,

Mrs. Peterson

